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Chris Baker (Civil Engineering)

From: Quintin Watt <quint.watt@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 29 July 2024 20:11
Subject: SPAM: Fw: Black Country Bulletin No.20 - August 2024

 
Dear Black Country Society Member, 
 
Welcome to the August edition of the Black Country Bulletin. 
 
This edition of our newsletter advertises this month's BCS event.   
 
The full programme of the society's events in 2024, and outline details of those in 2025 (including face-to-face 
presentations and on zoom) is now available online at: 
 
https://www.blackcountrysociety.com/events 
 
We hope you will look at what's coming up and also attend in-person, on the 28th of August.   
 
All the best, 
 
Quintin Watt 
Secretary: The Black Country Society 
 
 

      Black Country Society Events    
 

The August BCS Live Presentation 
 

"Beer, Bets and Bull-baiting."  by Mary Bodfish. 
 
7.30pm, Wednesday, 28 August 2024, at Bilston Town Hall, WV14 0AP. 
Admission: Members Free - Visitors £5. 
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 


